

FRANK FETTA

Music Director/Conductor

MARY SCHNEPP

Grace Baldwin

Jan Bell Erin Brinker

Donna Call

Dr. Ben Eby Charles Fairchild

Judi Fettel

Dr. Jay Fiene

Lloyd Garrison

Marilyn Karnig

Gigi Hanna

Dr. Dorothy Garcia

Dr. Todd Johnson

Wendy Marzullo

Dean McVay Esq.

Danya L. Norris Esq.

Judy Rodriguez-Watson

Millie McKim

Judi Nowlin

Carrie Schmidt

Margy Spears Kirk Stitt

Judith Valles Frances Vasquez

Phillip Waller Jim Walling Margo Wheeler

Gloria Macias-Harrison Jessica Marzullo Esq.

Donna Cooley

Robert Christman
Dr. Carolyn Eggleston

Earleen Ferguson-Dudley

President, Board of Directors

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

January 14, 2013

Ms. Celia Cudiamat Interim President and CEO The Community Foundation 3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200 Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Ms. Cudiamat:

On behalf of the San Bernardino Symphony and its board of directors, I want to express how honored we are to be recipients of the S.L. Gimbel Foundation grant to support *Musicians in the Schools*. We are thrilled about the opportunity to reach the entire San Bernardino City Unified School District, and a number of schools outside San Bernardino, with this dynamic program. We will impact many young lives through the power of orchestral music, and are confident we will motivate many young students to themselves become engaged musically.

I have enclosed several copies of the *Musicians in the Schools* DVD we have spoken about. We will be sharing this piece in numerous presentations throughout the region, thus widely acknowledging the program's significant support from Gimbel Foundation and The Community Foundation.

Thank you again for placing your confidence in this initiative and for your ongoing partnership as we work to serve our region through the power of music and music education. As requested, enclosed is the signed grant agreement form. We will look forward to updating you on the ongoing success of *Musicians in the Schools*.

Most sincercly,

Valeric Peister Executive Director **DIRECTOR EMERITUS**

Allen Gresham Edward (Duke) Hill

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Valerie Peister

198 N. Arrowhead Ave. San Bernardino, CA 92408

"The San Bernardino Symphony fosters a love of music, excites the spirit, and enriches our diverse community and region through live orchestral performance and music education."